
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome 

A warm welcome back after the Christmas break.  We hope you are ready 

to embrace the new year ahead as we have many exciting experiences 

planned over this term. We are looking forward to spending time in our 

new outdoor area whilst helping to support our environment and animals 

that live in our community.  

Please keep sharing your weekend news on Tapestry as we love to share 

these posts during our communication sessions. 
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This term our book is… 

 

 

 

 

 

What if….. By Samantha 

Berger. 
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Key Class information 

Tuesday – Performing Arts session with Hilary. 

Wednesday pm – ICT - We have our own designated 

computer technology that we access in class.   

Thursday – Horticulture sessions - We are experiencing 

signs of winter as we nurture our environment and look 

after our wildlife. 

Friday – Cookery  – We will be exploring ingredients and 

preparing famous European dishes.  We will be sending 

home our culinary makes and kindly ask for a voluntary 

contribution of £1.00 per week to cover the cost of 

ingredients.  

 

 

 

 

Curriculum  

During our communication and PSHE sessions 

we shall continue to enjoy opportunities for 

massage during our body awareness 

sessions.  We will also  be thinking about 

developing relationships with members of 

our school community and  enjoying making 

new friends.   

In our sensory story sessions we are 

travelling afar, as we take a voyage around 

the world in eighty days.  We’ll experience a 

wealth of  sensory delights as we travel 

around the world with Phileas Fogg and his 

trusty friends. 

During our topic sessions we are focussing on 

Europe as we experience a trip to France. We 

are looking forward to developing some 

fabulous art work as we travel around Europe 

recreating famous landmarks and 

experiencing their culinary delights too!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  

We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

19/1/2022  Sensory Coffee Morning (please book 
your place via the office) 

 
10/2/2022 Second dose covid vaccination for 

eligible pupils 
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